From: Jayne Thomas
Sent: 14 July 2013 10:51
To: Graham Wyatt
Subject: BISHOP BLAIZE 13/00781/F
Graham Wyatt
Planning Dept
Cherwell District Council
 

There is no need for further holiday lets in the area.
 I would like to object to the change of use of the bottle store as it is an integral part of the licensed premises.
This is obviously the latest attempt to render the pub unusable. The pub is being used contrary to its present permissions despite partitions being erected to hide the activity within.
 It is time for the tax funded planning officers to rid themselves of the "door-mat" label, as it is encouraging developers to buy up local community pubs with confidence. 
 

Jayne Thomas
Austins Ground
Sibford Ferris
Banbury OX15 5QR
